
 

 

TO: Region & Centre Secretaries  

FROM:  Shane Bertrand – General Manager 

DATE:  Wednesday 23rd February 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022 LAVic Cross-Country Dates & Fee Template 

 

The dates for the 2022 LAVic Cross-Country Season are now available. 

The focus is to minimise clashes where possible in a busy Cross-Country season with Schools 

and Athletics Victoria, back to a full schedule.  At this stage, we do not have any clashes, 

however, to achieve this, the Region Cross-Country Carnivals have been moved to a much 

later date. 

Saturday 4th June: State Cross-Country Relays Championships – Cruden Farm 

Saturday 16th July: Region Cross-Country Carnivals  

Saturday 6th August: State Cross-Country Championships – Lake Dewar. 

Further details on the online portals will be supplied in the coming weeks. 

2022 Cross-Country Season Fee Template 

 

2022 Cross-Country season fee templates are now available for Centres to complete if they 

are conducting a winter season. The LAVic winter fee component is $55. 

 
The template will be applicable for members running in the winter season only (that are not 

already registered in season 21-22 / have paid a registration since August 1st, 2021). To 

download the document please click here or visit the following page in 

OurCentre: https://ourcentre.com.au/centre-affiliation/step-three/  

 

Cross-Country templates are due back before March 21st 2022. 
 

The LAVic team. 

https://lavic.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/2022CentreNameWinterXCFeeTemplate_Final.xlsx
https://ourcentre.com.au/centre-affiliation/step-three/

